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To: Andrew Blackford <ablackford@ceiconstructors.com>, JODea@ceiconstructors.com

Good Afternoon Andy,

On September 21, 2020 the Division approved your Surety Reduction Request (SR-05) that reduced the Financial
Warranty at the M&G Pit, M1986-079, from $243,300 to $31,403.

The Division is required to wait 30 days per Rule 4.17.2(5), for any comments. If no comments are received by the close
of the comment period SR-05 will become final. The Division will issue the final decision letter on October 21, 2020.

Please find attached to this email a copy of the DWR comments received as part of SR-05.
If you have any questions please let me know.

Thank you,
Patrick

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
P 303.866.3567 x8114 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
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